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25/05/2020  15:47:492020/1987/T COMMNT Louise Lewis There have been many applications to fell many trees on this site, most recently 2020/0191/T.  Trees have 

been felled but, for the most part, there have been conditions to plant replacements. Although this tree is not 

particularly significant from Fitzroy Park, it seems to be part of a group behind the new, high gate. This 

particular section of the frontage has been rebuilt with a high wall, a 

tall gate and hard paving. This makes for a very hard, ¿built¿ section of the road. It would be appreciated if the 

owner could plant a replacement tree and do some planting to soften the impact of his development on the 

streetscene.

Louise Lewis

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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